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Excellency,

The Office of the United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) in the Kyrgyz Republic
presents its compliments to the Embassy of Japan in the Kyrgyz Republic and has the honor to send
you the Interim Report on implemented activities in 2013 under UNDP Project on “Strengthening
disaster response and risk assessment capacities in the Kyrgyz Republic and facilitating a regional
dialogue for cooperation” funded by the Government of Japan. A copy of the Report has also been
sent to JICA in Kyrgyzstan.

We would highly appreciate your advice on the recommendations, marked in bold, under the
“Recommendations and proposed actions” column against actions # 1.1.2, 4.1.1 and 4.1.2 of the
attached Interim Report.

UNDP Office in Kyrgyzstan highly appreciates invaluable support of Embassy of Japan in the
Kyrgyz Republic in implementing the above project.

I avail myself of this opportunity to renew to you, Excellen¢y, and your team the assurances of
my highest consideration. \

Pradeep Sharma
Deputy Resident Representative

H.E. Mr. Takayuki KOIKE,
Ambassador Extraordinary
and Plenipotentiary of Japan to the Kyrgyz Republic

UN House 160 Chui av., 720040, Bishkek, Kyrgyzstan Tel.: +996 (312) 611 213 Fax: +996 (312) 611 217 www.undp.kg
Hom OOH 720040, KeiprbiscTaH, r. Butukek, np. Yyn, 160 Ten.: +996 (312) 611 213 ®akc: +996 (312) 611 217 www.undp.kg



